
 

 

 

 
 
 
May 30, 2014 
Circular N° SBP-DJ-0061-2014 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 
 

Subject:  Reestablishment of regular business hours. 
Business and customer service schedule. 
Offices of the Superintendency of Banks. 

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
We wish to inform you hereby that as of next Monday, June 2, 2014, the Superintendency of Banks will 
return to its regular 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. business schedule. 
 
The change is due to the Superintendency having its offices in a building with its own power plant. 
 
We would appreciate your informing your staff. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Alberto Diamond R. 
Superintendent 
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